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Dear Madam,

I am writing in response to the exchanges between the services of the Commission
nationale de l'informatique et des libertés (CNIL) French DPA and the data protection officer
of [l 2s part of the investigation of the complaint lodged by Mr [ R with the
Polish Data Protection Authority on 18 December 2021 and forwarded by the latter to the
CNIL, pursuant to the provisions of Article 56.1 of the General Data Protection Regulation
(GDPR).

According to Mr [ . bis personal data was collected as part of a recruitment

procedure. He requested its deletion by email dated 3 November 2020 to privac
and again by email dated 25 November 2020 to dpo @] However, Mr
is said to have subsequently received emails about recruitment offers, in particular from no-

replv(e recruitment [ Gz

Firstly, with regard to your internal investigations, your departments confirmed that
they had acknowledged receipt of the applicant's request for deletion of his personal data on 03
November 2020 (in the privacy(« - mailbox) and on 25 November 2020 (in the
gm@- mailbox). I have taken note of the fact that this request was indeed received
by your departments but that “due fo a human error, the process was not completed”.

With regard to the action taken in response to the applicant's request, you indicated
that in view of the situation described below, the date of the applicant's initial request
(03/11/2020), the date of referral to the Polish data protection authority (18/12/2021) and in
order to avoid erroneous deletion, you contacted the applicant one last time to make sure that
his request was still valid (action taken from the dpo@ ] mailbox on 21/10/2022). As
the applicant confirmed his request for deletion on the same day, his personal data and
candidate area were deleted from your databases on 21/10/2022.
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